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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

№51 – 2024 
 

PORT OF LIVERPOOL 

REMOVAL OF THE LINKSPAN PONTOON 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, weather permitting, the linkspan pontoon 

moored at the northern end of the Liverpool Landing Stage will be removed 

during the afternoon of 13 August 2024. 

When the linkspan pontoon has been removed, the aids to navigation on that 

structure (i.e. two vertical fixed red lights on each outboard corner of the 

pontoon) will be permanently extinguished, and Mariners should update 

relevant publications and charts accordingly. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MOM/1178/001/L006 13 August 2024 


